
First off- I want to start out by saying WOW!!!!
Our Seaside Kids are crushing it at RUN CLUB!!!
As a Team we have run over 1300 miles so far! 

That is Amazing! 
Just a couple update as the New

Year approaches and the end of the season
nears. 

Reminde NO Run Club during the holiday break
Starting in January please enter through the

BACK GATE  rather than buzzing through the
front.

The last day of Run Club will be on Tuesday
February 25th and it will be a fun Awards Day
to celebrate all the hard work/miles the kids

have put in! 
Thank you so much and if you have any questions, please email me at

tove.aaronson@gmail.com
 

Sincerely,
Coach Tove Aaronson 


